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Look Ahead America Cleans Pennsylvania Voter Rolls 

 
Washington, DC – In March 2022, Look Ahead America (LAA) published a report in which it 
confirmed having found illegal and questionable registrations at PO Boxes in both Arizona and 
Pennsylvania. That report appears here: https://lookaheadamerica.org/azpaboxes. 
 
We have followed up with all the affected counties in Pennsylvania and submitted our 1,359 
questionable and potentially illegal registrations to the clerks of the 63 affected counties. We 
published all of their responses here. 
 
Ian Camacho, LAA’s Director of Research, made the following statement:  
 

While most responses were good and helpful, a few that were hostile and combative. 
Noteworthy was that the two hostile counties Lycoming and Fulton used verbatim 
language in their responses, indicative of a coordinated response between clerks that 
parroted familiar language of the legacy media (i.e. “baseless claims”). This revealed a 
partisan slant and lack of due diligence, which was surprising behavior from county clerks 
in trusted positions of authority. Hopefully their citizens will remove them in the next 
election cycles for unprofessional behavior and a failure to act on this information. 
 

To read the full details, you may download the compilation of responses at 
https://lookaheadamerica.org/paresponses. 


